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West Greene FFA Alumni Minutes

The West Greene FFA Alumni met on March 13, 2014 at 6:30 in the agricultural building. The meeting was called to order and there were 11 members present. 


The first item of business discussed was the FFA Banquet that will be held on May 1st in the gym. The motion was made by Chad Wampler that the Alumni purchase the food for the banquet. It was seconded by Doug Wampler. The vote passed unanimously. 


Next, Phyllis Lamons made a motion to hold a silent auction the night of the FFA Banquet as a fundraiser. It was seconded by Chad Wampler. The vote passed unanimously.

The next item discussed was State FFA Convention. The Alumni asked how many students were going and it was stated that the chapter was taking 30 students to Convention. With that being said, Chad Wampler made the motion that the Alumni give 10 dollars per students, or 300 dollars, toward State Convention. It was seconded by Mark Douthat. The motion passed unanimously. 


Casey Greenlee then spoke on the possibility of holding a Tractor pull for a fundraiser. After lengthy discussion, the motion was made by Chad Wampler and seconded by Doug Wampler to hold a West Greene FFA Alumni Tractor Pull on May 31st at the Midway Community Center. There was a rising vote taken and the vote passed with 6 in favor and 0 opposed.  


The FFA Alumni will be responsible for trying to sell advertisements for the program that day and the information was handed out by Casey Greenlee for the Alumni to sell. 

Mr. Robert Meadows was present to make a presentation about the possibility of all four local FFA Alumni’s merging into one Greene County FFA Alumni. This was an informational presentation to present the idea for each local chapter to look at and decide upon. After much discussion, it was decided that a decision would be made at the April FFA Alumni Meeting on this subject. 


The next FFA Alumni Meeting will be held on April 15, 2014 at 6:30 pm in the Ag. Building at West Greene.
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chase Murray

WGHS FFA Alumni Secretary
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